## Mid-Coast Community Council P.O. Box 64 Moss Beach 94038

DATE:

June 3, 1994

TO:

Midcoast Council Members

FROM:

Suzanne Hayes-Kane

SUBJECT:

Report on the Finance Subcommittee Meeting, June 2, 1994

David Spiselman, is completing a preliminary budget to be submitted to the Council on June 22.

Our discussion of possible fundraising events are in the early stages of development. These ideas are not only for the purpose of fundraising. They are to provide a way to work together on something that unifies rather than polarizes and provides a method of outreach for the council members to the residents. Your comments and suggestions are welcome. They are as follows:

Concert or an art auction or a combination of the two, an Annual event similar to the King's Mountain Art Fair. This successful and well established art fair is a fundraiser for the Fire District.

Garden walk for the San Mateo Coast, to be called "The Great American Green Machine." similar to the East Bay Garden Walk. This would include residential gardens, farms, greenhouses, nurseries, and parks.

It was suggested by Mr. Spiselman that we place a donation box at the Council meetings in the back of the room for donations. This was done in the past and was successful. I recommend that we do it again.

The MidCoast Council currently has \$639 to be used for appropriate expenses. Please submit receipts for postage and sub committee meeting announcements to me for reimbursement.